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The Coordinator Msc Finance Mr.Mwangi Mirie Welcoming  students to the programme 

The Coordinator Msc Finance Mr.Mwangi Mirie Welcome the students to the programme. The 

Board of Post Graduate Studies representative Mr.J.K. Gachunga briefed the students of the 

process of course registration.  

Mr. Herick Ondigo , Chairman  Department of Finance and Accounting congratulated the 

students for their admission to the programme. He informed them that this is a very a 

competitive programme and the students must have really worked hard to qualify for the 

admission. They were also informed that the classes are starting on 8
th

 September 2014 

Dr. Joh Yabs represented the Chairman Department of Business Administration also joined 

hands in welcoming the students to the program. 

Dr. Njihia the Chairman Department of Management Science represented the Dean School of 

Business Dr. Aduda and other University of Nairobi Management Team 

He welcomed the students to the prestigious school and started by informing them about the 

structure of the School and thereafter the structure of the whole University. He talked about the 

recent Webometrics ranking where the University was ranked number 1 in Kenya and 9 in Africa 

and 907  in the whole world. 

Also present were: 

 Mr. Herick Ondigo 

 Dr. Njihia James 

 Dr. John Yabs 

 Mrs. Florence  K. Muindi 

 Mrs. Winnie Nyamute 

 Alfred Sendeyo – UNES 

 Mr.John Njiiri 

 Hada Oketch 

 Isaac Wasonga 

 


